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EXCITING CAMPAIGN
MATERIALS AHEAD

We are thrilled to announce that our first group of campaign packets
was mailed last week! In addition to a personalized donor letter, each
packet includes a Case Statement which features:

¢ The vision and impact of the Empowered by Christ: Enriching Our
Future campaign;

e An overview of the LHS mission;
e Student testimonials and success stories;

¢ Detailed giving opportunities that highlight how contributions will
directly support our LHS students;

¢ Naming opportunities;

¢ A breakdown of the various ways to give.

These resources provide you with the information you need to
understand the importance of this campaign and how your generosity
will make a lasting difference in the lives of our students. In an effort to
reach all of our supporters, we will continue to send packets through
the middle of April.

Many of you will be contacted by an LHS volunteer to share the
importance of the campaign for the future of LHS, to answer any
questions you may have about the projects, and to encourage your
support. Please be open to their outreach.

If you are not contacted by a volunteer and would like to speak to
someone about the campaign, please email Butch Powley, Donor
Relations Coordinator, at powley@lhssc.org to schedule a call or visit.



